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GRAHAM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

July 29, 2021 

 

Dear Parents of Graham Elementary Students, 

 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year at B.C. Graham Elementary School!  We are looking forward to an exciting and rewarding 
year as we work with our students and their families—those who are returning and those who are new to our school. The B. C. 
Graham staff is united in creating a rigorous learning environment that leads to Educating the Head, Heart, and Hands.  Our mission is 
to Teach, Learn, and Commit to Lifelong Success.   
 
THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL IS TUESDAY, AUGUST 10, 2021.   
 
THE POST CARD YOU RECEIVED IS YOUR CHILD’S CONFIRMATION OF HIS/HER CLASSROOM TEACHER 
ASSIGNMENT.   The address label on the outside of this POSTCARD includes a four-digit number.  Match it with the 
number listed below under the column marked “ADDRESS LABEL”.  This is your child’s homeroom.  To the right of this 
number is your child’s teacher and actual classroom location.   
 
 

 
Address Label 

 
Teacher 

 
Room # 

  
Address Label 

 
Teacher 

 
Room # 

  
Address Label 

 
Teacher 

 
Room # 

 

HS01 
HS02               

 

Santiago 
Perez-Abreu                

 

369 
368 

  

0201 

 

Brock 

 

801 

         0401   

 

Bowles 014 

 
 

    0202 Williams 802           0402  Tierney 016 

KG01 Gleaton 807         
KG02 Helak 803         

           

           
        0501 Hunter 009 
        0502 Pujol 011 

    0301 Tsantakis 005  0503 *TBD 008 
0101 Maraj- Gooding 806  0302 Montas 001     
0102 McClendon 809  0303 

0304 

Castellano 007     

           
           

           
           
           

 *To Be Determined          

 
OPEN HOUSE 

AUGUST 5, 2021 from 3:00-5:00 PM 

 

I am looking forward to an exciting school year where every student will SHINE!  Success Happens Inside Everyone! 

  

 

Sincerely, 

Carisa Spires 
Carisa Spires 

Principal        

School Board 

 
April Griffin, Chair 
Cindy Stuart, Vice Chair 
Doretha W. Edgecomb   
Sally A. Harris 
Carol W. Kurdell 
Melissa Snively 
Susan L. Valdez 
  
 

 

Superintendent of Schools 
          Jeff  Eakins 
 
          Chief of Schools 
          Harrison Peters 
 
          Area Superintendent, Area         
          VII 
          Owen Young  
  
          Principal 
          Carisa Spires 
 
            
          Keith Stradley 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


